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RE: Project Update 

SR 527 (North Orange Avenue from Clay Avenue to South Orlando Avenue) 
Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 445691-1 

 
Dear Property Owner or Current Resident: 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is implementing roadway and pedestrian safety 
improvements along State Road (S.R.) 527 (North Orange Avenue) between the intersections of Clay 
Avenue and South Orlando Avenue (U.S. 17/92).  
 
In the upcoming weeks, this project will begin phased traffic pattern changes. Starting on Sunday, 
September 15, 2024, there will be an inside lane closure from east of Westchester Avenue to west of 
Westminster Avenue. Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction, preventing left turns across 
oncoming traffic from the Orwin Manor entrances. However, a gap in the inside lane closures at 
Westchester Avenue will allow eastbound traffic to turn left onto North Orange Avenue. This closure will 
remain in place until the first week of October, when final lane configurations will be implemented for 
this section. Please note that the construction schedule may change due to weather or other unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
This phased closure will continue throughout the project to support safety enhancements in the area, 
including raised crosswalks, signalization improvements, new drainage structures, lighting installations, 
and bus pads. The estimated completion date is early 2025. More details about the planned improvements 
are provided on the project website at www.cflroads.com/project/445691-1. 
 
If you have questions, concerns, or feedback, please email me at Annabelle.BruzosVega@dot.state.fl.us 
or call me at 321-319-8130. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ms. Annabelle Bruzos Vega 
Ms. Annabelle Bruzos Vega | Community Outreach Specialist 
Quest Corporation of America 
In-House FDOT Consultant - District 5 
420 W. Landstreet Road 
Orlando, FL 32824 
Phone: 321-319-8130 
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